
MPCA Smart Salting for Community Leaders

Did you know that chloride from de-icing 
salt is toxic to freshwater wildlife and 
damaging to our infrastructure? About 50 
lakes and streams in Minnesota are 
currently impaired by chloride, but you can 
be a part of the solution.

Vadnais Lake Area Water Management 
Organization, Rice Creek Watershed District 
and We Are Water MN are partnering with 
the MPCA to offer a free virtual 2-hour 
Smart Salting for Community Leaders 
workshop. Learn about the impacts of 
chloride and find out specific action steps 
for policy changes that reduce salt pollution 
in your community. 

Thursday, December 7th

10:00 am – 12:00 pm

Register at
https://smartsaltmpca.ticketleap.

com/cl12072023 today!

Who should attend?
• City council members and other 

elected officials
• Members of sustainability and 

environmental commissions
• Board members of housing 

associations, neighborhood 
associations, or watershed districts

• Other community decision makers
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